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October 27, 2022 
 
 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P. O. Box 47250   
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250  
 
 
RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Northwest Natural Gas Company,  
         Dockets UG-200994, UG-200995, UG-200996, and UG-210085 (Consolidated) 
 
Dear Amanda Maxwell:   
 
On October 21, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 05, Final Order Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement.  
 
On October 14, 2022, in compliance with Order 05, Northwest Natural Gas Company (NW 
Natural) filed revised tariff sheets. The revisions to Tariff WN U-6 reflect the authorized $3 
million increase for year 2. Staff has verified that the tariff rates for year 2 properly reflect the 
revenue requirement approved by the Commission in Order 05, with those rates subject to refund 
through the review and reconciliation process approved by the Commission in Order 05 if they 
do not properly reflect plant placed in service during the year. 

Commission Staff reviewed the compliance filing provided by NW Natural dated October 14, 
2022, and finds that it complies with the Commission’s Order 05, entered October 21, 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristen Hillstead 
Regulatory Analyst 


